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FEBRUARY 2020

UOW DISCOVERY DAY 2020
On Monday 3rd February, Year 12 attended the University of Wollongong (UOW) 2020
Discovery Day.

Students got to experience a variety of lectures discussing the different opportunities and courses
provided at the university. Some lecture options included Law, Business, Psychology, Medical
Science, Studying Abroad, and a student to student Questionnaire. Being inside the lecture halls
and hearing from specialised professionals allowed us to experience an authentic university
lifestyle. This gave us a deeper insight to the opportunities of our future and observe the great
facilities UOW has to offer. 

A big thanks to Mr Ward and the University of Wollongong who organised and ran such a helpful
day.

Brielle Bithio 
Year 12 2020
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